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[EXTERNAL]: KDCO AM reduced power operations §73.1560(d) notice
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Hello —

| am the contract engineer for KDCO AM (facility ID 34585).

The main transmitter suffered a power supply failure. At present the station is operating on its backup
transmitter, but at a reduced power of 0.750 kW (compared to the licensed power of 1 kW). This is below

the limit specified in §73.1560(a)(10.

Damaged parts in the main transmitter have been replaced, but | am awaiting a replacement power
supply board from the manufacturer.

As we are approaching the end of the 10-day period allowed for reduced power operations in
§73.1560(d), | am required to provide notice to the Audio Division (radio).

At present | don't anticipate exceeding the 30-day limit before an STA would be required.

Unfortunately the FCC website isn't specific as to where to send this notice to the Audio Division. Any
advice you could provide would be appreciated.

Regards,
— Eric Scace
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